Minutes of the Ozark Mountain Region SCCA from August 8th, 2017. Members present RE: Sam
Henry, Matt Longpine, Scott Woosley, Paul Smith, Justin Huffman, Sarah Huffman, Tim Datema, Jeff
Moore, Don Wilson and three guests.

Call to order: Sam.

Secretary's report: Motion to waive the reading of the minutes by Jeff, second by Scott. Passed.

Treasurer's report: Balance was recorded. Motion to approve the report by Matt, second by Scott.
Passed.

RE report: Nothing to report.

Assistant RE report: Nothing to report.

Old Business: Discussion of doing Street Survival and EVO schools. Members are encouraged to find
a lot for street survival. Does anyone know who is responsible for the lot behind the Mercy Children's
Hospital on South National Ave? We would like to contact the owner about hosting the Street Survial

School.

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=trKWDg8rwdk
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=QvW3rQdvYMM

New Business:

Paul made a motion to push back the Autocross start time by 1 hour. Sam seconded. The majority of
board members expressed a strong commitment to the Golden Corral Early Bird Special. Failed.

Paul made a motion to buy buckets for shielding the timing sensors from rain. Second by Justin. The
Huffman's have a line on a few ideal buckets. Passed.

Solo Report:
Still need a course designer for September. The software appears to have a problem with two events on
the same day. We might do the two event format in the November post season event.

Announcements:
National runoff registrations are over 1000. Solo nationals has hit the limit of 1350 entrants. Sam and
Matt reserved two GP garages!

The Discovery channel contacted us about hosting a TV show. It didn't happen because of a scheduling
issue.

Motion to adjourn by Jeff, second by Matt. Passed.
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